
 
 

MALIA M. COHEN 
CALIFORNIA STATE CONTROLLER 

Local Government Programs and Services Division 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 942850, Sacramento, CA 94250 

3301 C Street, Suite 740, Sacramento, CA 95816 

 
 
October 4, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: 2024-25 Property Taxes Report 
 
Dear Auditor-Controller/Agency Officer: 
 
This letter provides information regarding the 2024-25 Property Taxes Report. Per Government 
Code section 29109, each county must submit its Property Taxes Report to the State Controller’s 
Office  (SCO) by December 2, 2024. 
 
Reporting instructions and information for the 2024-25 Property Taxes Report are available on 
the SCO website at https://www.sco.ca.gov/ard_locinstr_proptax_forms.html. 
 
To file your county’s 2024-25 Property Taxes Report, visit Local Government Reporting System 
Online (LGRS Online) at https://lgrsonline.sco.ca.gov.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Local Government Reporting Unit at 
LGRsupport@sco.ca.gov or (916) 322-9672. 
 
The 2024-25 Property Taxes Report cover page can be signed electronically on LGRS Online. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(Original signed by) 
 
Dang Nguyen  
Supervisor 
Local Government Reporting Unit 
 
 
 
 
 


